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Following queries from CST members, we have flagged to the DfE a potential discrepancy in their bulletin. The DfE has confirmed to us that individuals who meet the necessary requirements can resume their usual day to day activities following a 2nd negative LFD result on day 7 as per national guidance. 
You may have seen that the DfE bulletin used the wording “from day 8.” The DfE has clarified that this is because an LFD test would have to be done on day 7 early enough for a child to attend school, and the day 6 test done 24 hrs before that. 
The DfE has confirmed that the guidance should be “on or after day 7” so that is in line with broader guidance and particularly given the priority for as many children and young people to be participating in face-to-face education as possible.
 

